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H Timothy 2:2

And the things that thou hast
heard of me among many
witnesses, the same commit
thou to faithful men, who
shall be able to teach others
also.
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Dear Brethren,

Hope all is well, and that you enjoyed your
Thanksgiving Holiday. Everyone here enjoyed being
with their families.

It has been an eventful month for our family. We all
ended up with R.S.V. One of our grandsons (Harrison
Bogart) ended up in the hospital. He is out now and
doing fine. Sherry has had three surgeries to repair
some veins in her legs. She has one more surgery to go.
She also broke her foot. She was coming down the
stairs and missed a step, fell and broke her foot. So
now, she is in a boot and will be in a boot for a few
weeks. She will go back on the fifteenth of this month
for more x-rays.

As for the school, everything is going well. We are
in the process of updating our second year classroom.
In a couple of weeks the students will be out for their
Christmas Break. We are also in the process of
finalizing our lectureship in April. We are also in the
process of planning a future preachers training camp
for ages 10-18. More details in the future.

We want to thank you for all the support that you
send to us while laboring here at the school. Without
your support this school and work would not be
possible. You are an answer to all of our prayers and
may God continue to bless you.

In His Service
Jeff Johnson




